
From: Marilyn Roth
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tree regulations
Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 2:45:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Council-members: Please include the retention of 10% significant trees in regulations for MUR-70’
building sites in Ordinance 968.  This is already code for MUR-80’ buildings.  
 
Why: Shoreline will lose hundreds of mature trees to development on MUR-70’ zones. Current and
future residents deserve to enjoy the benefits and beauty of nature. 
 
Sincerely,
Marilyn Roth
20 years Shoreline Resident
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